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The Trio Capital transnational organized crime gang exploited
the vulnerabilities of the Australian superannuation system to
steal $180m of Australian’s retirement savings.

The Australian regulatory framework failed to identify and
prevent this fraud from occurring.

The Victims of Financial Fraud (VOFF) urge all investors in Trio
Capital who have not yet been in contact with VOFF, to
participate in a potential joint compensation claim.

If you wish to be part of this compensation claim should it

proceed, please provide your name and contact details to email
address <johnt@1earth.net> no later than 1% September 2012.

All information will be treated with the upmost confidentiality.

John Telford
Secretary VOFF



